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Welcome back for Term 1 in Sea Turtles!
We hope that you had a wonderful, relaxing summer holiday. We are very excited to return to school and we are looking forward to beginning this next adventure with the children. This term we are looking at adventure stories and we will be reading ‘The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’ . We hope that the children will enjoy reading different adventure stories and writing their own.

English
In English we will be reading a variety of adventure stories and learning about animals from cold places. We will be following the Talk for Writing structure where the children learn a text, change parts of it and then feel confident to write their own amazing story . 

Maths
In Maths this term we will develop our counting skills and our understanding of number. We will be starting the term with counting and place value. This will be followed across the term with calculation problems and then we will be exploring shape.

PE
Sea Turtles will have PE on a Monday. Please ensure your child comes to school with the correct, named PE kit and that it is in school every day. Swimming will be on a Tuesday morning. We are in the pool between 10.30am- 11.30am.
Please ensure that if children are bringing money in to school, that it is in a named envelope, so that we can keep it safe.

Finally…

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries.

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Wilson.
How You Can Help


Please read with your child every day and talk to them about what they are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can they predict what will happen next? 


Read stories and find out information about adventurers.


Talk to the children about rhyming words and patterns. Ask them to find the part of the word which rhymes, is it spelt the same? Can they think of any other words that rhyme?


When the children are writing they need to be thinking about their punctuation, sentence openers and connecting words. This can be for homework or recording anything they learn from their research. 


Please encourage your child to form their letters correctly when they are writing at home. If you are unsure about this please come and ask us.











How You Can Help


Practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s up to 20 and beyond.





The Sea Turtles can also begin to practise counting in 3’s, forwards and backwards. It is also important that children can form their numbers correctly, so please practise this skill.





…





Our Termly Project!





This term in class, we will be looking at Adventurers and adventure stories. It would be fabulous if children could have a go at creating their own Adventure craft – we would like to see a model or a plan of a vehicle that could take them travelling – with all of its gadgets.
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